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To: Honorable Senator Michael Dembrow

Please vote in favor of HB 2027.

Your vote in favor of HB 2027 is doing the right action by elevating the administrative
protection of denying any type of bridge across the Deschutes River, particularly in the scenic
waterway.   Your vote is critical in protecting this pristine section of the river and the wild life
that habitat this area.  The proposed bridge building by the Bend Park and Recreation District
(BPRD) should be rejected anywhere on the Deschutes River.  The current BPRD trail system
connects to the US Forest Service trails without a need to add a new bridge.

Thank you for your kind consideration for voting of passage of HB 2027 and assuring that the
values of the Deschutes River are protected.

David Jewett
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